
TOWN OF SEDALIA NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

  

 
The Sedalia Town Council will hold a 

public hearing for the purpose of 
receiving comments regarding approval 
of the town’s budget, fiscal year 2020-

2021. The hearing will be held virtually 
via Zoom on Monday June 1, 2020 at 

7:00pm. All citizens interested in 
attending should contact the Sedalia 

Town Hall to receive a meeting invite by 
email. Everyone invited will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. Written 
comments will be received up until 24 
hours after the hearing.  Please email 

sedaliatownhall@gmail.com For more 
information, please call (336) 449-1132 

or email the Sedalia Town Hall. 
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